COVID-19 NOTICE
                County Commission

The _________ County Commission requests all citizens to minimize their risk of exposure and our employees’ risk of exposure to COVID-19, also known as Coronavirus, by utilizing our online services to conduct business or by contacting the desired county department by phone instead of visiting in person.

If you or any of the persons living in your household have traveled outside Alabama within the past two weeks, have a fever or have a persistent cough, PLEASE do not enter this building.  It is important that you not expose others or our employees.

If you are safe from these exposure factors, limit your visit to only those whose presence is absolutely necessary and utilize respiratory etiquette – such as covering coughs and sneezes – practice social distancing while in the facility, along with frequent hand washing/sanitizing.
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